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Senator Ken LaValle (left) with Miss Polish Town USA 2010, Stephanie Osmanski

Senator Ken LaValle has made it a tradition to join The Polish Town Civic Association’s celebration of

their heritage at their annual Street Fair and Polka Festival.  This year marked the 36  Anniversaryth

Celebration.  The weekend event featured a Polish Mass at St. Isadore’s Church, the re-enactment of an

old-fashioned Polish wedding, Polish folk dancers and music, Polish imports, arts, crafts, and delicious

ethnic foods.  Senator LaValle was pleased to congratulate Stephanie Osmanski on the honor of being

crowned Miss Polish Town USA 2010.


